



Dear David Retallack,

It is hard to believe that The Opening Ceremony for the 4<sup>th</sup> Islamic Solidarity Games here in Baku is over. I hope your team have had a chance to recover and reflect on what we achieved together.

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and all at FCT Flames PTY Ltd for your commitment and hard work on this project. The work of your team was invaluable to the delivery and success of the Ceremony.

The Opening Ceremony was a huge success and the response has been entirely positive. I am extremely proud of what we achieved and it clearly would not have been possible without your team. I hope that you all enjoyed the experience.

I would like to say a huge thank you again for everything and wish you every success for the future.

**Best wishes** 

catherine ogwu

Director and Executive Producer of Ceremonies